
 
 

 
 
 

 
Regarding the relevant information published by the Company on 26 July, concerning the 
acquisition of 100% of Grupo Financiero Reformador in Guatemala through "Credomatic 
International Corporation" (CIC), Grupo Aval wishes to clarify that the correct publication is 
the 18:43:10's made to that date, in which a mention is made of annual net income of $ 94 
million. 


